RE: Submission Instruction
| wish to withdraw my submission dated 26 March 2013 after referencing material.

My new submission is as follows:

1. The development should additionally consider planting of local native plants surrounding
the border of the carpark area. This will provide a barrier against the visual presence of
motor vehicles.

2. Planting of native trees surrounding the structure to a height above the roofline of the
building to break up the visual presence of the building.

3. Any signs marketing the shopping centre to be below roofline height to reduce
prominence against remaining vegetation.

4. All neon orilluminated signs marketing the centre be timed to go out after 2200hrs to
0600hrs to prevent night time visual glare against natural surrounds.

Rain water recycling off roofline & drains of centre be implemented.
Grey water recycling from waste water outlets.

Yours sincerely,

Aaron Gray



